

December 31, 1942

The Bryant Service Club c/o Bryant College Providence, Rhode Island

Gentlemen:

I want to thank you so very much for your Christmas rememberance and I certainly did appreciate it. I know you made many, many boys happier with your thoughtfulness.

The cigarettes arrived in good condition and in plenty of time for the holiday.

One thing I have been wondering and that is whether or not a Bryant Bulletin has been published since the beginning of the new year; if so, I would appreciate receiving one.

I know I am speaking for hundreds of others when I say the best of everything to all of you who are giving so much of your time to help make things brighter for others.

Yours very truly